
22/07/2020 

MRS Nora Ross 
Quirk ST 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
noraross412@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I STRONGLY OBJECT to the erection of the planned OPTUS mobile phone tower.

Firstly, it is in much too close proximity to Curl Curl North Public School (around 300m, which is 
much less than the allowed 500m), and it is unacceptable to expose children's developing 
brains to consistent EMR radiation from this tower, knowing of the potential detrimental health 
effects, but also of the still unknown detrimental health effects this could have. 

Secondly, it is right in the middle of the soccer fields and close to the netball courts, and the 
new skate park, all of these consistently frequented AGAIN by young children as well as adults.

These two reasons alone should be enough to stop development of the tower!!!!

Thirdly, the reception in this area is already very good and it does not need another mobile 
tower.

Furthermore, it is also unacceptable that the location of these proposal is stated as "Huston 
Parade", when in fact it is actually in John Fisher Park directly adjacent to the soccer playing 
fields, behind the baseball wire. Failure to list this on the sign is clearly being misleading on 
purpose. 

This proposal has been stopped in the past for good reasons and should by all means be 
stopped again by council. It does not adhere to the regulations and Northern Beaches Council 
should not provide their consent to this OPTUS proposal, which will very likely just become 
taller and bigger in the future with more mobile antennas attached from OPTUS as well as 
other providers.

Please listen to the community and do the right thing by your community.

Kind regards,

The Ross Family
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